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WLF Funding 
If you would like to sponsor an intern at the House of Lords for a 12 weeks leadership programme WLF needs: £5,000 
If you would like to sponsor a group in your local  community to learn our leadership curriculum WLF needs: £15,000 

 

Please make cheques payable to :              Please send donations to : 
The Warwick Leadership Foundation          Lord Taylor of Warwick, 
Registered Charity no: 298752                       The Warwick Leadership Foundation, 

c/o 1 Abbey Gardens, 
                                                                Great College Street, 
                                                                 London SW1P 3SE.  

Inspirational and Ethical Leadership in Action 
“Transforming Communities through Whole-Person Education.” 

 

Vision: A peaceful world where everyone fulfills their potential 
Values: Self-responsibility, equality, inclusiveness, honesty, forgiveness 
Purpose: To provide solutions to combat discrimination and develop potential through a Whole-Person education 
curriculum pioneered by young leaders into communities 
Mission: To put the Whole-Person curriculum at the heart of our nation, starting with empowering young leaders 
 

In the Spotlight 
This month Lord Taylor of Warwick represented the British 
Parliament in Japan. He and other parliamentarians met with 
members of the Japanese Parliament, in Tokyo and Kyoto. 
Issues discussed included future opportunities for Japanese 
investments in the UK.  

 
Lord Taylor of Warwick 

Focus Groups 
In January 2008 WLF hosted a Leadership Focus Group.  
Participants included: 
Trevor Hall, Executive Vice Chair, Windsor Fellowship 
Kunle Olafare, Senior Executive, Kleinwort Benson  
Murali Krishna-Murty, Asia Director, Nomura International 
Julian Blaize, Solicitor Partner, Blaize Legal Support Ltd 

 

Some of the conclusions we received… 

• We want leaders with fresh ideas who are less self centred 
and more accountable. 

• We want to create positive corporate cultures, instead of 
‘blame’ cultures.  

• We need our leaders to consistently show us vision, clarity 
and empower their teams.  

• We discussed how the WLF curriculum addresses these 
issues and will set up a collaboration with a corporate to 
teach their leaders 

 
 

Merry Graham, WLF Leadership Development Director 

A Day as Lord Taylor 
Events attended by interns in January & February: 

 

• Lloyd’s Testing Station –Robert Yates was at this 
event, hosted by Lloydspharmacy. The purpose was to 
give cholesterol, diabetes and heart checks. Famous 
England International Cricketer, Monty Panesar,  
greeted our Robert! 

 
Robert with Monty Panesar 

 

• CASH Salt and Children Reception – Cheryl 
Stevens attended. The purpose was to generate 
awareness about the intake of salt in children’s diets. 
She met Professor Graham MacGregor, Chairman of 
Consensus Action on Salt and Health. 

 
Cheryl with Professor MacGregor 

 

• Barnardo’s Reception – Cheryl & Robert were there 
to commemorate the great work Barnardo’s have done 
to help underprivileged young people learn, work and 
develop skills for the real world.  

 

• Prison Reform Committee Meeting – Cheryl 
attended with Robert. The event highlighted areas in 
the annual report of HM Chief Inspector of Prisons for 
England & Wales, Anne Owers CBE. 
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